
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
From this week, all Year 1 children and some Year 2 children will bring home a paper copy 
of the book they have been reading in school during their RWI lessons. Please do not write 
your child’s name on the front of these books.  
 
It will be beneficial for children to have their reading book in school with them every day as 
it makes changing their books much easier. 
 
These RWI books are for your children to read to you. They will have already read this book 
in school at least 3 times so should feel confident doing this independently.  
 
We will also send home an Oxford Reading Tree book for you to share with your child. 
There will be some words in these books your children may not have seen before, and they 
may therefore need your support.  
 
Children in Year 2 who do not still follow the phonics programme, will bring home an 
appropriately levelled Oxford Reading Tree book or a Free Reader. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Devine 
 
 
 

https://twitter.com/ecclestonmere

